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March 12, 2015 

 

RE: 990 form 

 

Worshipful Master/Secretary 
 
 

Dear Brethren: 

I hope this communication will find you and your families in the best of health and spirits.  May 

our Heavenly Father continue to shower his many blessings upon you. 

Enclosed you will find a 990 form that needs to be filled out for your Lodge.  This form needs to 

be back in the Grand Lodge Office on or before May 15, 2015.  If you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact the Grand Lodge Office. 

Be sure and include the EIN for Lodge and Charitable Foundation is applicable. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

T.C. Bittle 

T.C. Bittle 

R.W. Grand Secretary 
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